From: Helton, Kelsey

To: "Scanlan, Steven"

Cc: John Mousa; Croci, Jocelyn; Hannigan, James; Cordero, Orlando; Helton, Kelsey; Murchison, Nancy
Subject: RE: Proposed Springstead Creek Warning Signs on FDOT Right of Way

Date: Thursday, January 06, 2011 12:25:51 PM

Hi, Steve- Thank you for the followup. Yes, DEP would like to pursue installation of the warning
signs. You can coordinate the MOU with me. If you have an electronic example MOU that you can
send me, that would be great. Am available early afternoon tomorrow (Friday) or next Tues, Wed,
Thurs if you would like to discuss further. THank you-

Kelsey Helton

DEP- Bureau of Waste Cleanup
Hazardous Waste Cleanup Section
Tallahassee, FL

850-245-8969

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary Mimi
Drew is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to
you. Please take a few minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply click on this
link to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank you in advance for completing the survey.

From: Scanlan, Steven [mailto:Steven.Scanlan@dot.state.fl.us]

Sent: Thursday, January 06, 2011 10:41 AM

To: Helton, Kelsey

Cc: John Mousa; Croci, Jocelyn; Hannigan, James; Cordero, Orlando

Subject: FW: Proposed Springstead Creek Warning Signs on FDOT Right of Way

Kelsey,

| just wanted to follow up on the email below. Is this something DEP wants to pursue? If so, could
you provide me with a point of contact to coordinate the Memorandum of Understanding with?

Sincerely,
Steve

Steven R. Scanlan, PE

FDOT Gainesville Operations Center, Maintenance Engineer
office: 352-381-4316

cell: 352-745-0139

fax: 352-381-4350

email: steven.scanlan@dot.state.fl.us

From: Scanlan, Steven
Sent: Thursday, October 28, 2010 3:53 PM
To: kelsey.helton@dep.state.fl.us
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Cc: John Mousa; Croci, Jocelyn; Hannigan, James; Cordero, Orlando
Subject: Proposed Springstead Creek Warning Signs on FDOT Riught of Way

Kelsey,

| just spoke with John Mousa (Alachua County DEP) about the subject signs. He recommended | get
in touch with you.

| have received confirmation from our legal staff that we can allow this type of sign on our right of
way. However, before anything is installed, we would like to have a sighed Memorandum of

Understanding (MOU) between our agencies providing some background on the need for the signs,
who will install them, and who will be responsible for any subsequent repair or replacement work.

Our staff counsel that drafted this MOU is Ms. Jocelyn Croci. She has asked me to obtain a point of
contact to send this draft document to. Would you be that contact? If not, could you let me know
who the appropriate contact would be and how | could contact them?

If you have any questions or need additional information, please let me know.

Sincerely,
Steve

Steven R. Scanlan, PE

FDOT Gainesville Operations Center, Maintenance Engineer
office: 352-381-4316

cell: 352-745-0139

fax: 352-381-4350

email: steven.scanlan@dot.state.fl.us



